Gymnastics Central Newsletter

a March 2024 ﬂ

Spring Break

Gymnastics Central will not close this spring for any kind
of break (or next planned closure is not until Memorial
Day - May 27th).

Athlete
Spotlight

Our Athlete Spotlight for March is Mary S!
Mary was nominated by her coach, Dara,
because she has made so much progress
in her time on the team, she is a great
listener, and she goft 1st place all-around
at their last meet! That's awesomel!

We understand that many families go out of town on trips
during their children’s break from school and, as a
reminder, we do offer one make-up token per month!
Make-up classes can be scheduled in any class of the
same level and age group as your child’s current class
and you have 30 days from the missed class to

schedule a make-up!

Mary started watching Anderson High
School's gymnastics team when she was 2
but really started getting interested in the
sport when she was 4 - which is when her
godmother signed her up for classes!

Please let us know if you have any questions at all!

Mary's favorite things about gymnastics are
getting to spend time with her feammates
and doing the vault.

Open Gym

. Fridays 8:00 - 9:00PM
Outside of the gym, Mary likes to play jump * Frid ays * Ag]%spé ogc;l]‘llép
rope and to run. She is also in theater and -| O -| -l AM $ er -
when that ends, she plans to start hip hop! -

We love having dedicated and hard- Ag SN 2'5
working athletes like Mary at Gymnastics $7 Per C h||d

Centrall Keep up the great work!

Pre-Register Online Pre-Re.gister
Spaces Limited! Online

Staff
Spotlight

Our Staff Spotlights for the month of
February are Megan, Corbin, and Allison C.
They are some of the newest coaches at
Gymnastics Centrall All three have been
shadowing for a while now, so you might
already recognize them! Please help

us extend a warm welcome to these
coaches. We're so excited to have them
on our team!

Round Off & Back
Handspring Clinic
Saturday, March 23rd

Inclement Weather
Policy

Should the gym ever need to close due
to snow, a power outage, etc. We will
send an email to all families enrolled in
classes the day of the closure. We will
also update our outgoing phone
message and our Facebook with this
information . The gym may still be open
when schools are closed, so be sure fo
check in with us and always drive safely,
no matter the weather!

1:15-2:45 PM

$20 Per Child

Ages7 & Up
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We sure are!

. . Gymnastics
Join us for 3 fun camps this summer! June 101h - 14ih

9:00 - 12:00 PM
Ages 5-12
Early Bird Special Ends May 3rd

$200 per child Gym Warrior
Sign up before the “Early Bird Special” July 15th - 191h

ends for $25 off each child enrolled 7:00 - 1200 PM
ges 5-
Early Bird Special Ends May 31st

Tumbling & Trampoline

August 5th - August 9th
9:00 - 12:00 PM
Ages 5-12
Early Bird Special Ends June 28th
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